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SUNDAY

MONDAY

TUESDAY

1 Today, we
celebrate your life,
glorious savior. You
are no longer dead.
Acts 10:34-43

2 Lord, today, we
put our hope in you.
Touch us at our
point of need.
Isaiah 42:1-9

3 Lord, today, we
desire to be a servant
leader like you. We
glorify you.
John 12:20-36

8 Lord, today, we
thank you for your
triumphal entry to
Jerusalem.
Matthew 21:1-11

9 Dear God, I
rejoice in Christ’s
power over death.
Because He lives, I
can face tomorrow.
I Corinthians 15

15 Lord, increase
our faith to give.
Help us to value the
power of tithes &
offerings. We
rebuke the devourer.
Malachi 3:8-10
22 Lord, teach us
how to pray without
ceasing. We desire
to be a prayerful
church and
experience miracles.
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WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

4 Lord, today, we
embrace your love
through discipline.
Perfect our faith.
Hebrews 12:1-3

5 Lord, we desire to
be holy as you call
us to be holy without
blemish.
I Peter 1:13-21

6 Lord, today, I
commit my spirit in
your hands. I give
myself away.
Luke 23:46

7 Lord, today, I put
my focus off of me
and place it on others
and their needs.
Galatians 6:1-6

10 Dear God, I
decree this day, that
nothing or no one
shall separate me
from your love.
Romans 8:35-39

11 Dear God, show
me wondrous things
in the Word. I shall
walk at liberty for I
seek your word.
Psalm 119:18-45

12 Dear God, my
motive is to know
you in the power of
your resurrection.
Draw me nearer.
Philippians 3:10

13 God, grant a
special touch of
grace on widows.
Comfort them with
your presence.
I Timothy 5:3-16

14 God, shower Ben
Hill Clergy with love
and vision. Order
their steps and bless
their labor of love.
Hebrews 6:10

16 Lord, today, I
will make a
conscious effort to
meditate on positive
things. Renew my
mind each day.
Philippians 4:8

17 Lord, I rejoice in
your faithfulness.
Fill my life with joy
and peace. Keep me
devoted to you, no
matter the situation.
Zephaniah 3:14-20

18 Lord, thank you
for fulfilling every
purpose in my life. I
know you have a
plan for me. I rebuke
negative thoughts.
Jeremiah 29:11

19 Lord, when I
pray, help me to see
your power. I long
for your presence &
desire to experience
breakthrough.
Genesis 32:22-32

20 Lord, raise up a
standard against the
attacks of the devil.
Cover me in the
blood of Jesus with
divine protection.
Isaiah 59:19

21 Lord, help me to
love my neighbor as
myself. Remove all
selfishness and give
me a fervent spirit to
pray for unbelievers.
Romans 15:1-7

24 Dear God,
comfort those who
are suffering from
bereavement. You
are the greatest
comforter.
II Corinthians 1:4

25 Dear God, today
we say a special
prayer for the poor.
Allow me to be a
blessing to others.
Stretch my faith.
Proverbs 22:9

26 Dear God,
saturate our children
and youth with
godly wisdom
beyond their years.
Help them, Father.
I Kings 3:1-15

27 Dear God,
continue to pour out
your spirit on our
children and youth.
Please develop their
spiritual awareness
Joel 2:28-29

28 Dear God, breathe
life into every dry
area of my life.
Quench my thirst and
waken my soul.

I Thessalonians 5:17

23 Dear God, today,
I need direction.
Guide me and grant
me clarity in the
midst of uncertainty.
Show me a sign.
Judges 6:36-40

29 Lord, today, I
delight in the gift of
eternal life. My
purpose is to strive
for holiness, O
Mighty God.
Romans 6:23

30 Lord, give a clear
mastery of the
gospel message so I
can share it with
others. Empower me
to be a good witness.
Matthew 27
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